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DignityHealth.org/Arizona 

May 3, 2018 

Mayor and City Council 
City of Phoenix 
200 West Washington Street, 11th Floor 
Phoenix, Arizona 85003 

Dear Mayor and City Council: 

I am writing on behalf of Dignity Health in support of an agenda item on the 
Phoenix City Council meeting May 16th, to authorize the City of Phoenix to 
participate in an application requesting the establishment of a community 
facilities district and enter into a development agreement with HPPC, LLC (Plaza 
Development and Holualoa Companies) for the financing and construction of a 
public parking garage along Catalina at Park Central Mall.  

Dignity Health believes that the joint development of this parking garage will 
benefit our medical campus which is in need of additional parking opportunities, 
and will lead to the investment of significant private capital into the 
redevelopment and development of the Park Central property, enhancing the 
economic and cultural viability of the region.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Hunt 
Sr. Vice President of Operations, Arizona 
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